
JAUNTY PARK GOLF SOCIETY 

MEETING - THURSDAY 9TH JANUARY 2020 AT BIRLEY PUB 

In Attendance: 

A. Finchett 

D. Thickett 

A. Dye 

M. Dackiewicz 

A. Bucknall 

A. Thickett 

B. Ledger 

G. Allen 

R. Knight 

C. Armstrong 

S. Fairfax 

 

Apologies: 

G. Long 

B. Heap 

M. Barnett 

M. Ridgeway 

 

Last Meeting Minutes: 

Approval of last minutes by S. Fairfax, seconded by A. Dye. 

No matters arising. 

 

Captains Report: 

Nothing to report. 

 

Presidents Report: 

Nothing to report. 

 

Secretaries Report: 

Nothing to report. 

 

Handicap Secretaries Report: 

Nothing to report. 

 

Treasures Report: 

A. Dye tabled the current financial status report (attached to these minutes), summary as follows: - 

Current balance at year end of £363.00, which is approx. £60 down. £5.00 subs owed from last year and £10 

bonus ball payment both paid within the meeting. 

Forecast for 2020 is £420.—based on 21 members, with adjusted budget for away days of £300 down from 

£320 (note this is to include any trophy/engraving requirements). 

 



AOB 

C. Armstrong thanked A. Dye for carrying out the Treasures role and all last year’s committee members for 

their efforts. 

R. Knight requested clarification of the changes to the away day funds/Xmas bottle and thanked last years 

committee and wished this year’s committee good luck. 

A. Finchett requested that the current WhatsApp groups only be used for golf related matters, a separate 

WhatsApp group is to be set up for all other no golf related items that people could join as required. 

G. Allen queried whether the ‘World Handicap system’ due to be rolled out to golf clubs later this year was 

to be utilised by JPGS going forward – not taken into consideration so far. 

2020 fixture list issued, and to be uploaded to website. Note – apart from January medal locations are 

flexible, anybody is free to book/suggest alternative locations. Committee dates are also flexible. 

Suggested courses for committee days – Ramsdale Park/Silkstone. 

Jolly Boys September trip confirmed as 2 nights/3 rounds in Alnwick for a cost of £189.00, final numbers to 

be confirmed mid-year. 

 

Subs paid this month: 

A. Bucknall  £10 

A. Finchett  £60 

M. Dackiewicz  £15 

C. Armstrong  £10 

R. Knight  £10 

S. Fairfax  £10 

B. Ledger  £10 

G. Allen   £20 

 

Next Meeting: 

6th February ’20 at 8.00pm 

Apologies from C. Armstrong for next meeting. 


